
 

 
 

 
MEMORANDUM 

 

 
Date:  December 13, 2011 

 
To:  Lake County Commissioners 

From: Colleen Carrington, Commissioner-4th District 
 

Re:   Information for Cherry Valley Township 
 

 

2012 Budget Public Hearing 

 

Wednesday, December 14, 2011 at 1:30pm there will be a public hearing regarding the 

2012 county budget. 

 

One of the ways the County Board of Commissioners carries out its legislative 

responsibilities is to develop and adopt the annual county government budget.   We met 

with each department head and discussed the budget that they submitted for approval.   

This public hearing will allow the citizens of the county to listen to discussions and ask 

questions regarding the proposed budget. 

 

Master Plan for Lake County 

The Lake County Planning Commission is working to have the first draft of the master 

plan turned in to the Board of  Commissioners by the end of December.   

 

Lake County Animal Control 

Straw for Comfort  - People Helping Pets 

 

Grand Oaks Nursing Home 

Holiday Tea and Open House 

 

Rustic Cabins 

 

The Commissioners are still working on the ordinance that will govern the rustic cabins.  

We will be discussing the attorneys legal opinion tomorrow.  Before it is instituted there 

will be a public hearing on the matter. 

 

 

 

 

Colleen Carrington 
Commissioner – District 4 
800 Tenth Street, Suite 200 

Baldwin, MI  49304-7971 

Bus:  231.745.2725 

Home: 231.745-2011 

Fax:  231-745-8632 



 

 

 

 


